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Paragraph #48 Session #6 (2007)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the initiative of the World Bank in compiling and
analysing disaggregated data on indigenous peoples, poverty and human
development in South-East Asia and Sub-Saharan Africa, and urges the World
Bank to present the results of those studies to the seventh session of the
Permanent Forum in 2008.
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